
FRIDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 2024

WELCOME BACK 

KEY DATES

MOUNTPRIMARYSCHOOL
 

Welcome back to a new academic year to all
of our families and a  warm welcome to our
new families joining us this year. We hope
you all had a lovely summer!
It’s been busy here at Mount over the
summer holidays. We have had our new
automatic doors fitted at the school entrance
and some flooring replaced around the
school. 
Children have settled in to their new classes
brilliantly this week. Class teachers will be
posting updates on Dojo throughout the
week and we will be posting regular updates
on our schools Instagram account. 

11.9- Menai parent
meeting 5PM
23.9-25.9 Y5 Menai
25.9-27.9- Y6 Menai
WB 30.9- Scholastic
Book fair 
24.10- School closes for
children
25.10- Inset day 
4.11- School re-opens to
children



The Mount Munch payments for the full
Autumn term or the half term are now live
on School Shop. For our new year 3
parents, this is an optional mid morning
snack of either toast or fruit for key stage 2
children to have at break time.
Alternatively, children can bring a healthy
snack to school. 

MOUNT MUNCH- Y3-6

KS2 DROP OFF
Now that the children are

settl ing into their morning
routines and know where to
come in,  can we please ask

that only one adult per
child waits in the KS2 drop
off area.  Due to the layout
of our site,  we are l imited

for space and reducing the
number of adults in this

area wil l  help us to get the
children in safely.  

Please also leave the area in
between the walls leading
to the front doors free so

that the children can walk
in together.




